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Letter of Appreciation

Dear Aarav Parkash

I wish to extend my appreciation to you for the drive you have undertaken to encourage teachers

to increase use of laboratory equipment in their respective science classes.

I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for the donation of 3 D human
anatomical models that you have provided the school. They will go long way in imparting

better teaching method and our students will greatly benefit from the same.

I wish you success in all your future endeavours.

o,

Shivani Sareen
Directiopr
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